
North Brookfield 
Board of  Health

Date: 12/1/2010

To: Selectmen,New Leader, Quaboag Current, Dumpster Permit Holders

From: Board of Health

RE: Dumpster permits

The Board of Health voted unanimously at their meeting held November 17, 2010 to assist residents 
and businesses in town by discontinuing the yearly fee charged for dumpster permits.

To qualify for the reduction in dumpster fees the following criteria must be met:

 A completed dumpster permit application must be on file with the Board of Health prior to 
dumpster use or before January 31, 2011 which ever is earlier.

 Proof of a contract for trash removal with a licensed hauler is required

Residents/businesses who contact the Board of Health to register their dumpster will not be charged an 
annual fee. Dumpster not registered will  be charged the annual $50.00 fee. Additionally nuisance 
complaints for unregistered dumpsters will be charged an initial inspection fee of $50.00. Additional 
nuisance complaints will be charged $75.00 per inspection.


